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Meeting was called to order by Pam Sitton as Mayor Pro Tem. Roll was

Sunday, August 15, 2004
Special Called Meeting

called by clerk, Marilee Calvert. Pam Sitton, Mellany Piper, Larry Calvert

and Jim Calvert were present. Sue Blackmon and Bill Ivey were not present.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the 4 way stop that had been
approved at County Line, Deans Ferry & Smith Mill Roads.

Due to some confusion of when the signs were to be put up the council voted

and approved that a letter should be sent to the Blount County Road

Engineer, Richard Straggins and a copy sent to R. C. Smith. The purpose of
letter was to state the guidelines which the town deemed necessary for a safe
transition from a 2 way stop to a 4 way stop at County Line, Smith Mill and

Deans Ferry Roads.

The council asked Marilee Calvert to prepare the letter that would be signed
by Pam Sitton for the Council.

A motion was made and carried for the meeting to be adjourned.

Marilee Calvert
Town. Clerk



